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Join us for our December Social - a 
great opportunity for comradarie and 
networking! 

Take a break from those holiday stresses to enjoy 
some pizza and drinks with fellow ASCE 
members. 

 
Upcoming Event…… 

December Social 
David’s Pizza 

 
Date:  
Wednesday, December 6, 2017  
 
Time: 6:00 PM to 9:00+/- PM  
 
Parking is on the street 
(metered), or in the adjacent pay 
parking lot. 
 
Appetizers, pizza, and soda will 
be provided by the Section. 
 
Alcoholic beverages available for 
purchase. 
 
RSVP: Ray Koberstine, PE ASCE-
IE VP 
ray.koberstine@rcworst.com  
 

 

 
 

 
 
Some things to keep in mind… 
 
2017 is coming to an end… don’t forget 
to renew your ASCE membership! Please 
make sure your renewal includes Inland 
Empire Section dues. 
 
Spokane is likely going to be hosting the 
ASCE Region 8 assembly meeting in Fall 
2018! In the near future we’ll be asking 
for members interested in helping to 
coordinate this event. 
 
The Board has been having some 
discussion regarding how to handle 
future highway cleanups (including 
whether or not to continue doing them, or 
trying something else like a park 
cleanup). If you have any thoughts/ideas 
on this, please feel free to provide input 
to any Board member. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER!….. 
 
 

January Banquet 
With special guest: 
Robin Kemper, ASCE President-Elect 
Hotel RL 
January 24, 2018 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Spokane Arena 

David’s Pizza 
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